29 April 2014
To Whom It May Concern,
Please accept this letter as my written notice of resignation from my position as Kindergarten teacher at Overbrook Attendance Center effective at the end of the 2013-2014 school year.  
I would like to thank you for the many opportunities I have had as a Kindergarten teacher.  I’ve enjoyed being part of OAC and have worked alongside some excellent people. 
Please let me know if I can be of assistance during the transition of the new teacher.
Thank you,
Kaylee Breneman

